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Subject: Support for HB 4010 with the -4 Amendments
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 2:44:59 PM

Please preserve the benefits of the Opportunity Zone program while taking time to evaluate its
effectiveness. I support -4Amendment, which will give you that time.

I am not in support of other amendments.

Thank you.

 

Liz Cawood, APR, President
541.484.7052, Ext. 1 
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